
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

~Please feel free to sit down when necessary~ 
 

 

OUR CHURCH IN SERVICE THIS WEEK       
 

Tuesday, July 22 
     9:30am Ladies workday & Men’s Bible Studies 
Wednesday, July 23 
     6:00pm Student Ministry  
Thursday, July 24 
     6:00pm Ladies’ “My Favorite Psalm Study” 
 

PLAN AHEAD  
 

July 27 - Semi-Annual Meeting 
August 2 - Jessica Bushey Baby Shower 
August 3 - Northwestern Michigan Fair Ministry begins 
August 4 - Mission’s Committee Meeting 
August 5 - NO Ladies and Men’s morning studies / Fair week 
August 6 - Nominating Committee Meeting 
August 10 - Communion 
August 11 - Council of Elders and Deacon Board Meeting 
August 14 - Ladies Speed Friending 
August 15 - Men’s Night 

HEARTSONG & SUMMER FELLOWSHIP 
 

 

We are excited to have Cedarville University’s Heartsong with us 
today!  Heartsong will lead Morning Worship at 9:30am and then 
share with our youth at 11:00am. Afterward, at noon, we will host 
our Summer Fellowship and softball. All are welcome! 
 

LADIES MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY 
 

Ladies in the Tuesday Morning Bible Study and ANYONE else who would like to take 
part, will meet Tuesday, July 22nd at 9:30am, to prepare items for the fair. Come join 
us! 

 

LADIES’ STUDY “MY FAVORITE PSALM” 
 

Ladies, join us THURSDAY, July 24th, for our final, “My Favorite Psalm” at 6:00pm 
downstairs in the Youth Room. This week, Joy Garwold will share about why Psalm 
37 is her favorite. Then we will have some teaching and discussion of Psalm 37 as 
well. There is no cost and no homework for this study. Come as you are, and feel free 
to bring a friend. If you have questions, see Tami Wasson, 989-329-9764. 

 

SEMI-ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING 
 

Our Semi-Annual Business Meeting will be held next Sunday, July 27th during the ABF 
hour (11-12pm).  We encourage members and regular attenders to stay and attend. 

 

FAIR MINISTRY  
 

The Northwest Michigan Fair is almost upon us! Once again, BBC 
will minister to our community from August 3-9th.  Please stop by 
our Fair table in the lobby to sign up for the day or days that you 
can be a part of this important opportunity. 

 

BABY SHOWER 
 

We're having a baby girl! Join us for a shower honoring Jessica Bushey 
on August 2, 2025 from 1-3 PM. The shower will be held at Bible Baptist 
Church under the outdoor pavilion. Please bring a baby book along 
with your gift for the Mama-to-be. Men and women are welcome to 
attend. We are registered on Babylist. Please RSVP by July 26th via 
email to jbushey06@gmail.com.  
 

NOMINATING COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

The first of two BBC Nominating Committee meetings will take place on Wednesday, 
August 6th.  If you know someone who you would like to see considered for an 
elected church office, please contact an elder with their name by the end of July.      
 

      HIGHER GOALS BASKETBALL CAMP 
 

A basketball camp will be held at East Bay Calvary starting Monday, July 28th through 
Thursday, July 31st from 3:00 to 6:00pm. Information is available at the Welcome 
Center for those interested! 
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Wiggle Way Nursery – 
      Infants /Toddlers - Room 106 
Sonshine Kidz – Lower Level 
      Room 206 (3-5 years) 
Kidztown – (K-5th Grade) Lower Level 
Life Student Ministry –  
      Middle School – Room 202 
      Senior High – Room 203 

 

YOU VERSION 
 

Today’s sermon 
notes are available 
as a Live Event on 
your YouVersion 

 

Adult Bible Fellowships 
“What Did You Expect?” 

Ron Wasson / Room 201 
“Every Wind of Doctrine” - Young Adult 
                Larry Duvall / Room 220 
“What Every Christian Should Know”  
                Pastor Joel / Fellowship Hall 
“John” – Legacy (55+) 
                Upper Level / Room 101 
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OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
 

The item of the month for July is "clothing".  Donate new (or like new) tops, bottoms, 
dresses, undies, socks or shoes, sized for boys or girls 2-14 years old.  Thank you for 
supporting the mission of Operation Christmas Child to demonstrate God’s love in a 
tangible way to children in need around the world! 
 

JUNE YTD BUDGET 
 

General Fund Giving           $227,369 
Funds needed to meet Ministry Goals      $282,889 

 

MISSIONARIES OF THE MONTH 
 

Our July Focus is on our retired missionaries, who served countless years, ministering 
in the name of Christ, and now serve in their own communities. Jeff & Linda Arnold, 
Helen Buck, Doug & Sharon Fry, Beth Hanna, Jim & Nancy Smith, Rolland & JoAnn 
Smith, Doug & Laura Snyder, Steve & Cynthia Snyder, Dave & Ev Southwell and Steve 
& Cindy Thompson.  Please remember them in your prayers. 
 

KIDZTOWN SNACKS NEEDED 
 

Would you be willing to provide snacks, homemade or store bought, to feed about 
25 hungry little mouths on Sunday mornings? If you are able to help, please sign up 
at the Welcome Center. We ask that the snack be PEANUT FREE due to a peanut 
allergy. Thank you for ministering to the kids of BBC!  
 

LIVESTREAM ACCESS INFORMATION 
 

Are you out of town, or unable to attend a Sunday Service?  Our service is 
livestreamed every Sunday and you can access it by going to our website: 
www.biblebaptisttc.com. The livestream should be up 10 minutes prior to the 
service. 

DEVOTIONAL GUIDES  
 

The latest devotional guides are available. We encourage you to take advantage of 
the insights given in them. Pick up your copy today from the Welcome Center.  
Suggested donation is $1.  
 

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES THIS WEEK 
 

July 20 - Karen Wilson 
July 21 - Maggie Tabberer, Diana Pickard, Abiel Zefi (missionary),  

 John & Helen Tredway 
July 22 - Tammi Tanner, Kaylee Duvall 
July 23 - Ethan Mekkes, Brad & Jeanie Brough (missionary) 
July 24 - Nicole Mekkes, Josh Stewart (missionary) 
July 25 - Jeff Arnold (missionary), Lisa Cummings 
July 26 - Emily Homan 
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